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LOOKING AHEAD 
 
Tuesday, September 4 

Welcome Back (Grade 1 – 8) 
JKs come for visits 

Wednesday, September 5 
SKs first day 

Wednesday September 26 
First School Council Meeting 

 
School Starts at 9:10AM 

~ please be on time ~ 
Bell Times 

8:55 Supervision Before 
School Begins 

9:10  Entry 
9:10-10:00  Period 1 
10:00-10:50 Period 2 
10:50-11:30 Nutrition Break #1 
11:30-12:20 Period 3 
12:20-1:10 Period 4 
1:10-1:50 Nutrition Break #2 
1:50-2:40 Period 5 
2:40-3:30 Period 6 
3:30 Dismissal 
3:30-3:45 Supervision After 

School Ends 
 

Subscribe to the Website: 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/sirwilliamosler  

 
Follow us on Twitter: 

@SWO_HWDSB 

 
Follow us on Instagram: 

@swoeagles 
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ANOTHER YEAR HAS ENDED 
Another year has flown by and we recognize everyone’s hard work and 
congratulate them on their many successes.  We set and met goals of 
which we are very proud.  Thank you to everyone for their on-going 
support. 
 
 
WE SAY GOOD-BYE 
Each year brings changes to staff and this year is no exception.  We are 
saying good-bye to Ms. Fuca.  Congratulations to Mr. Dougherty on his 
retirement. We will miss our LTOs:  Mrs. Scharringa, Mrs. Sutherland, 
Mrs. Sproule, Ms. McKinnon, Mme Schwendiman, Ms. Sudnikowicz and 
Ms. Allan.  Thank you to each of these educators for their dedication.  A 
fond farewell to Mrs. Villeneuve, office administrator.  Best wishes to 
Mme Kurtz as she moves on to the role of Principal at Parkdale School.  
Ms. Neale moves on to the role of Principal at École Élémentaire 
Michaëlle.   
 
A welcome to Mr. G. Smith, the incoming Principal here at SWO.  The 
Vice-Principal role is still to be determined.    
 
CLASS PLACEMENTS 
The class placements are now set for September.  No changes will be 
made to these placements.  The school organization and student 
placements are based on present enrollment.  If enrollment changes 
significantly, classes may be added or taken away which results in 
reorganization at the end of September.  We endeavour to avoid as much 
change as possible but cannot predict factors beyond our control.  Thank 
you for your understanding and support. 
 
Please see reverse for your child’s placement.   
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